
 

COMMISSIONERS PROCEEDINGS 

February 13, 2017 

 

The Jewell County Commissioners met February 13, 2017 at 8:30 a.m. with Commissioners, Steve Greene, 

Mark Fleming and Keith Roe present. Carla J. Waugh, County Clerk was present for the meeting.  

 

The minutes of the February 6, 2017 County Commissioners meeting were approved. 

 

Steve Greene reported on the Strategic Planning meeting that he attended.  

 

Angela Murray, Health Department Administrator, reported that she looked at the Rolling Hills building.  

 

The Commissioners telephoned Lanette Marshall, Ellenz of Tipton, to discuss the repairs needed on the tile 

floors. Chris Petet, Custodian was present for the discussion.   

 

Joel Elkins, General Superintendent, discussed road and bridge maintenance.  

 

The meeting was adjourned at 10:45 a.m.  

 

 

___________________________________   _____________________________________ 

Keith Roe, Member       Mark Fleming, Chairman 

 

 

___________________________________   _____________________________________ 

Carla J. Waugh, County Clerk    Steve Greene, Member 


